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The Board of Directors of AnAn International Limited (“Company” and together with its 
subsidiaries, “Group”) wishes to inform shareholders that the Group is expected to report a 
net loss for the fourth quarter ended 31 December 2017 (“4Q2017”). Based on the unaudited 
financial results of the Group for 4Q2017, the net loss in 4Q2017 is mainly attributable to the 
decrease in the wholesale trading volume for that period. However, on a year-on-year 
comparison, the Group’s net profit for FY2017 is still much higher than that of FY2016. 
 
The Company is still in the process of finalising the results for 4Q2017 and will provide 
further details of the Group’s performance when it releases its full year financial results for 
FY2017 on or before 1 March 2018.  
 
In the meantime, the Board wishes to advise shareholders of the Company and investors to 
exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.  
 
 
 
By order of the Board 
 
 
Zhao Guang Ming 
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 
14 February 2018 
 


